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NATURAL RESOURCE DEPARTMENT

The Natural Resource Department is involved in a wide variety of programs throughout the
year. Some of those include shellfish propagation, enhancement programs, and all sorts of
dog issues to wild life problems. Our work with state and local agencies will continue to
help protect our wildlife and fisheries habitat. We will continue to work on projects that will
benefit our towns “Natural resources”. Aquaculture farms are beginning to take shape. The
spat from these farms will help seed the “beds” in our town. We wish to thank all who
volunteered their time helping with the transplant program from the past year. It is our goal
to have the flourishing shellfish beds we’ve had in the past. We will continue to transplant in
the summer months to ensure the shellfish continue to thrive.

Thank you to all the departments once again who have helped this department do the best
possible job that it can.

Kathleen M. Massey
Natural Resource Officer
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